
 

 

Your teacher, and Skyline College, will use your my.smccd.edu email account to share information with you. If you don’t check that email, you will miss 
important news. If you don’t want to check your my.smccd.edu account, and you would rather use an email account such as hotmail, yahoo, gmail, or another, 
please take a few minutes to set up forwarding for your my.smccd.edu email to your regular account. Follow these steps: 
 
1. Go to Websmart at https://websmart.smccd.edu/ 
2. In your student account area, click on the link that says "New! Student Email" 
3. Here, you may view your email address and password, and you may reset your password.  
4. IMPORTANT: Open your my.smccd.edu email. 

  
 
 

How to Forward Your my.smccd.edu Email to Another Email Address 

5. Click “Settings” at the top of the page. 

6. Click the “Forwarding and POP/IMAP” tab. 

7. Under Forwarding, click the “Forward a copy of incoming mail” button . 

8. Enter the email address you want to forward your email to. 

9. Click “Save Changes.” 


